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Build Reading  
Comprehension    

 

Please take time to ask a few 
questions after reading a book 

each night.   

Who are the characters? What 

is the setting?  

Is there a main problem and  
solution?  

Is this a narrative,  
informative, or informative-

narrative? 

What is the topic? 
 

Titan Buddies  
 

We met with our buddies and 
had a lesson on Judgement. 
Ask your child what the story 

they heard and what they 
learned. *POSTPONED DUE 

TO 2HR DELAY* 

Habits 
 

In first grade, we are     
continually guiding our 

students to form excellent 
habits. Please partner with 

us in encouraging these  
excellent habits at home 
too. Refer back to your  

student’s report card to see 
what specific habits your 
child needs to focus on 
(neatness, attention,  

thinking, etc.). Instilling 
these habits in our        

students now creates a 
strong foundation for them 

as they grow older. 

Spelling Test:  

Test February 2 on Lists 
31+32 
 

Reading: Please continue to 
be reading with your child 
everyday!  
 

Poetry: My Shadow by Rob-
ert Louis Stevenson 

 

Math Facts: Continue to 
study addition and           
subtraction to 10. 
 

Math: We finished up our 
chapter on comparing and 
have begun a new chapter 
about numbers to 40. Please 
click this link for more        

information. 

 
Core Knowledge: 

Students have begun to 
learn about different types 
of Simple Machines and how 
they can make work easier 

or quicker.  

In our curriculum: 

Special Days 
 

 Feb. 1—Parent 
Math Training  

 Feb. 8—Mining 
Museum Field Trip 

 

 Feb. 16— No 
School,  
Teacher Workday 

 

 Feb. 19— 
No School,  
President’s Day 

 

 Mar. 1—               
No Students,         
Parent-Teacher  
Conferences  

Spring Parent-Teacher 
Conferences are optional 
(unless your child is on a 

plan). Your child’s   
teacher will contact you 

if they need to meet. 
 
 

Uniform Reminder: 

 Shoes and laces need 

to be appropriate    

colors 

 Solid socks must be 

worn at all times . 

 Belts need to be worn 

with pants/shorts.  

 Students need         
appropriate shoes for 

PE. Please pack snow 
boots in a backpack if 

needed. 

Specials: 

M-Day 2 

T-Day 3 

W-Day 4 
Th-Day 5 

F-Day 1 

https://singapore-math.s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/BLMs/dm_1_letterhome_12-1.pdf

